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What We Are Learning! 

We had a great week learning all about zoo 

animals. We read books, watched some 

cool videos, added zoo animals to our Legos 

and blocks, wrote in our journals about our 

favorite zoo animals, and even used stamps 

to create our own zoo. We also did some 

zoo animal tracing, counting, sorting, and 

shadow matching. We worked on the letter 

Z with our HWT Program using Play-Doh, 

iPads, chalk boards, and paint dobbers. We 

played Zingo, Whose Nose, worked floor 

puzzles, and rotated through several 

alphabet centers. In Religion we talked 

about the risen Jesus and how happy it 

makes us to celebrate with family and 

friends.  
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Upcoming Events 

May    6 – Spring Concert 6:00 pm.                 

May  15 – 8th Grade Graduation 6:00 pm.            

May  16 – 1:00 pm Dismissal                       

May  20 – Pre-K Graduation 6:00 pm.            

May  21 – Last Day for Preschool & Pre-K                                      

(11:00 am. Dismissal) 

We made it through the alphabet and will 

continue to review. Next week we will be 

learning about bugs/insects. 

 Show and Tell will be on Tuesday, May 6th.  

Snacks for next week:                        

Monday-Brooks                                              

Tuesday-Kasen                                        

Wednesday-Olivia                             

Thursday-Cayson’s 5th Birthday (July 4th)                                                                          

Friday-Charley’s 5th Birthday 

                                                          

 
Notes: 

Graduation pictures went well. The littles looked SO cute! If you would like to order any pictures, 

please place your order online by Friday, May 9th. 

Our Spring Concert will be on Tuesday, May 6th at 6:00 pm in the school gym. Your little will sit 

with you until we call them up at the beginning of the concert. They will be singing two songs with 

preschool and then coming back to sit with you. Then you are free to go or stay and watch. 

Our last day of school will be on Wednesday, May 21st with an 11:00 dismissal. We will be having a 

morning of fun with our preschool friends. Please let me know if you would like to join us!  
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